Date

TO: (Property Owner)

Dear Sir:

In view of the extremely high water level now existing and the possibility of still higher water which can be expected with the coming of spring, your Village Officers feel that we need the full cooperation of every property owner within the Village confines to thwart a reoccurance of the catastrophy which we experienced several years ago. We expressly urge you who own and maintain lake front property to take every precaution to protect your frontage as soon as possible.

Recently the Village contracted and repaired the existing dykes which had deteriorated to some extent by placing more slag at those locations which proved inadequate during the storm we experienced on December 29th, 1954. It is not within the means of Village capital to completely repair all locations which could be inadequate, but it is our sincere hope that you as an individual will cooperate to that extent to make Estral Beach a safe place to live by making such repairs to your own property as are necessary. Please realize our situation and help us to help each other.

to that off

Most sincerely,

President and Counsel Members Village of Estral Beach

per

Morly D. Barron - Village Clerk